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This bill is further raising tax and burden on citizens. It is also vaguely written and no 

sunset. This gives the state government too much power into the lives of our citizens 

while not explaining where the money is going. With the burden of increasing prices 

on utilities, groceries, etc. citizens do not need this extra burden. This would also be 

double taxing many things. Please vote no on this hideous law! 


